
News from Science on Stage Europe:  

New material and final presentation for primary school teachers in Brussels: 'Lilu's House - 
Language Skills through Experiments'  

  

On 21 September 2018 Science on Stage Deutschland e.V. heartily invites you to join the final 
presentation of the primary school project 'Lilu's House: Language Skills through Experiments' at the 
Representation of the State of Hessen to the European Union in Brussels. 

  

At this new Science on Stage project 'Language Skills through Experiments' ten primary school 
teachers of seven countries developed teaching units around the topic 'house': The results of the 
project are now published in a new brochure. Students explore their everyday life in bathroom, 
kitchen and living room with scientific experiments and acquire language skills. These experimental 
units are completed by methodological recommendations. 

  

After the presentation interested teachers are invited to participate in two workshops based on the 
teaching units of the brochure. The event will start at 12:30 h and end at 17:00 h. Please register with 
your name and institution under info@science-on-stage.de.  

 

mailto:info@science-on-stage.de

